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APEA is organizing its twelfth annual conference. Economists are invited to submit papers for 
presentation consideration. Empirical or theoretical papers in all economic fields, with or without 
direct relevance to the Asia-Pacific economies, are welcome. 
 
The deadline for submitting a paper (or an extended abstract with at least 300 words) is 
December 31, 2015. Please send your submission by e-mail to <submit@apeaweb.org>. Please 
include in your submission the following information of you and all other co-authors (if any): 
name, e-mail address, affiliation, academic rank (or graduate student), JEL codes (economic 
fields of interest), and mailing address. Please also include the JEL codes of your paper. Please 
note that submission of more than one paper by the same author is highly discouraged, unless 
different papers will be presented by different co-authors. 
 
You are also most welcome to organize a session in the conference.  

 

Organizing a Session 
Economists are also welcome to organize sessions in the conference. Each session will last for 2 
hours, consisting of four papers (three or five papers are possible), to be presented by different 
authors, one chair (not necessarily the session organizer but preferably not one of the presenters 
or discussants), and the corresponding discussants. Please submit by January 31, 2016 a 
proposal for one or two sessions to <submit@apeaweb.org>. The proposal should provide an 
explanation of the theme and all papers to be presented (a draft of an extended abstract), 
including the e-mail and mailing addresses, affiliations, academic ranks, and phone and fax 
numbers of the organizer, session chair, presenters, and discussants. 

 

Asia-Pacific Economic Association (APEA) 
The Association is an independent association formed by a group of economists in 2003. Its 
mission is 

• to promote interactions among economists in the Asia-Pacific region and in other parts of 
the world; 

• to encourage economic research in the region; and 
• to disseminate economic research results. 

Since the summer of 2005, the Association has been organizing annual conferences in different 
places to provide a forum to economists to present their research ideas and results, and to interact 
with economists from all over the world.  

 
Please visit APEA’s web site: http://www.apeaweb.org/ 
  


